
From: Harrington, Stacey
To: commentletters
Subject: “Comments – Proposed Revised POU/POE Regulations”.
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 12:26:53 PM

Good afternoon,
 
It’s probably already been brought to your attention, but Section 64420(6)(a) appears to be
missing.
 
Sincerely,
 
Stacey M. Harrington, R.E.H.S, M.S.
Environmental Management Coordinator
 
Napa County Department of Planning, Building and Environmental Services
1195 Third Street, Room 210
Napa, CA 94559
phone:  707.253.4525
fax:  707.299.4025
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which
it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient of the message, please contact the sender immediately and
delete this message and any attachments. Thank you.
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